
   

  Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 
Mr. Machado 8th Grade Newsletter May 16th, 2022 
 

TIA West  
2700 W. Broadway Blvd. 
tucsoninternationalacademy.com T: (520) 792-3255 

 

Hello to all! I can’t believe we only have a week and a half left 
of school. It has been great and time really flies. I will like to thank 
all of you who have made this year a great one! I wish the 8th 
graders the best. 

Homework System: A homework packet will be given to each 
student at the beginning of the week. The packet must be 
completed and turned in by Friday. Regular breaks and lunch 
breaks will be used to complete any unfinished part of the 
packet.   

ELA- This week we will examine figure of speeches to determine 
the understanding of the words. 

Math- This week we will construct a right triangle to find the 
distance between the points by using the Pythagorean Theorem.  

 

Important Dates:  

May 25th- Last Day of School 

May 25th – Report Cards Sent Home 

All Year Long: TIA’s 20th Year Anniversary  

Important Information: 

Facebook Group: West 8 Machado 

School Contact Information:  

Front Office: 520-792-5255 
lmachado@tucsoninternationalacademy.com  

 

Upcoming Events 

May 25 

Last day of School 

May 25 

Report Cards Sent Home 

 
 

 

Important Announcement 

School starts at 8:30 am and 
ends at 3:00pm. Students must 
be picked up in time.  

Bullying is not tolerated at TIA. I 
am proud to say that our 
students are respectful and 
are always there to help 
anyone who needs the help! 

“BE A BUDDY NOT A BULLY!” 

 


